
 

 

 

Mister Theunis Piersma 

Vice President CIJB 

KNKB President 

 

 

Valencia,  

 

I am pleased to communicate the official incorporation of the England 

Handball to the CIJB.  

On Wednesday 16th of December they signed the document of joining in 

London. We conducted a visit where we practiced this sport and found the 

interest of the British leadership in participating in the international 

commitment and CIJB competitions. 

They will participate on several official games at the upcoming European 

Championship to be held in Valencia. 

I believe that this addition is very important for strengthening the global 

benchmark of CIJB as handball game and it is consequence of the work of 

all CIJB members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes. 

ALBERTO SOLDADO 

Director de Relaciones Externas de la CIJB 

 

  
  


